
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, October 1 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 

• If you are interested in joining National Honor Society,  invitation letters will be going out 
this week to all students who qualify based on your gpa.  You can find application packets 
next to the treasurer’s office on the first floor of the A building or outside Mrs. Carlson’s 
room A309.   You have until October 18 to complete the application.  Any questions, email 
or stop by Mrs. Carlson’s room. 

• Homecoming tickets go on sale TOMORROW!  Check your email for information on 
everything you need to know about homecoming.   

• Makerspacers!  Our meeting is today in the library after school!  We will be planning our 
October activities!  We hope to see you there. 

• Reminder!!! Dramafest 2024 Auditions are today in the Little Theatre starting at 2:10pm. 
See you there! 

• Gull-a-bulls Improv Club is cancelled for today. We will meet next Tuesday, October 8 in 
A331. 

• Do you need a quiet place after school to read or chat with friends, maybe play a board 
game all while enjoying a nice cup of tea? Join the Tea Club after school on Thursday for 
our first meeting in Mrs Harber’s Room A220!” 

• Attention juniors and seniors, If you are interested in going in to the trades or 

manufacturing after high school, stop by the College & Career Center in A107 to sign up to 

attend our upcoming field trip to Everett Community College’s Advanced Manufacturing 

Training Center. Sign-up in Room A107 or email Mrs. Selders.  

• If you are interested in participating in our First Chapter Friday battle this year, or first 

info meeting is on October 8th!  Check your school email to sign up! 

• Next Wednesday, October 9th is the PSAT.  All sophomores will take the test and all others 

will have a 3 ½ hour late start.   

• Interested in Health Careers or learning more about HOSA: Future Health Professionals 

Club? Join us after school today in E-204, as we get ready for a fun fall!  

 
 
Today in sports 

• Girls swim at Lake Stevens at 3:45 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


